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CorumBiaN CENTER

820 EIm Avenue South
P.O. Box 623
Owatonna, MN 55060

507.451.6103
KC LOUNGE

Open: Mon-Sat 3:30-12:30
Happy hour Mon-Fri 4 - 6
Free Hors d’oeuvres during
Friday happy hour.
Member discount for Hall rental.

BAR BINGO

Every Tuesday in the
Lounge at 7:00 p.m.

COMING EVENTS

OFFICERS’ MEETING

GENERAL MEETING

Wednesday, November 4
KCHall
Meeting - 7:30 p.m.

CounciL MEETINGS
Officers’ Meeting - KC Hall,
First Wednesday 7:30 p.m.
General Meeting - KC Hall,
Second Wednesday 7:30 p.m.
Fourth Degree Meeting - KC Hall,
Fourth Thursday 7:30 p.m.

KC WEBSITE
visit our website
www.kofccouncil945.org

MAark YOUR
CALENDAR

October 31 - Halloween Party
St. Mary’s School - 3:00 - 6:00 p.m.
November 4 - Officers’ and
Gambling Meeting
KC Hall - 7:30 p.m.
November 7 - KC Memorial Mass
St. Joseph Church

Rosary - 7:30 am. Mass - 8:00 a.m.

November 9 - Building Meeting
KC Hall - 7:00 p.m.
November 11 - General Meeting
KC Hall
Program - 7:30 p.m.
November 15 - Benefit Breakfast
St. Mary’s School
8:00 a.m. -12:30 p.m.
for St. Mary’s Home/School Assn.
November 19 - Fourth Degree
Meger’s Annual
Food Shelf Benefit Social
Brick-Meger Funeral Home
reception center - 6:00 - 8:30 p.m.
November 21 - Major Degree
Owatonna KC Hall
First Degree - 9:30 a.m.
Second & Third Degree - 11:00 a.m.
November 22- Blue Mass
St. Joseph Church - 9:30 a.m.
November 29 - KC Family
Corporate Communion
Sacred Heart Church - 9:00 a.m.

KC Lounge open for all
Sunday Vikings games

BENEFIT BREAKFAST

Benefitting the
St. Mary’s Home/School Assn.
Sunday, November 15, 8:00 a.m.- 12:30 p.m.
at St. Mary’s School
$6.00 Advance, $6.50 At the door, Free under 6

All are welcome!
Featuring the delicious

KC Country Breakfasts & KC three egg omelets.

“KC Omelet Breakfasts”

The Twins omelet - ham & cheese
The Viking omelet - ham & cheese,

with sauteed onions, red & green peppers
The Wild omelet - cheese,

with sauteed onions, red & green peppers
Each served with pancakes or French Toast,
milk and coffee

“KC Country Breakfast”
Pancakes or French toast; ham or sausage,
eggs - scrambled or fried-to-order, milk, & coffee

All with table service - delicious food served
hot from the grill to your table.

Wednesday, November 11
Program - 7:30 p.m.
Our speaker will be Jo Ann Eichten on the
SERRA Club.

KIDS' HALLOWEEN PARTY
Saturday, Oct. 31, 3:00 - 6:00 p.m.
St. Mary’s School

KC MEMORIAL MASS
In Memory of:

Lawrence R. Bates Dr. James E. McEnaney
Herbert J. Budig Donald C. Morman
Kenneth J. Dillemuth James D. Postlewaite
Gilbert F. Herget Armond J. Rezac
Robert G. McDermott Ronald L. Schleif

All Brother Knights and families are

encouraged to attend.
St. Joseph Church - Saturday, November 7
7:30a.m.-Rosary 8:00a.m. - Mass

MONDAY NIGHT

FOOTBALL CHALLENGE

Every Monday starting Sept.14 thru Dec. 28,
weekly winners receive a large Heggies pizza,

abucket of Coors Lite beer, and Coors Lite prizes.

Year-end winners receive: 1st - $100,
2nd - $50, & 3rd - $25
Tacos - 2 for $3.50 served 6:30 p.m. thru half-time.
Happy hour prices and free peanuts during game.
$1.75 Coors Lite tap beer with purchase of glass.

MAJOR DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION

Saturday, November 21
Owatonna KC Hall
First Degree Exemplification - 9:30 a.m.
Second & Third Degree Exemplification - 11:00 a.m.
Candidates please be at the Hall at 9:00 a.m.
ASKAFRIEND TO JOIN!

HAPPY HIPPIE HALLOWEEN

Saturday, October 31
KC Lounge - 7:30-10:30 p.m.
Justin & Jason Ploof will be performing classic old
school music from the 60°s and 70’s. Since it is
Halloween, everyone dressed in tie-dyed shirts or
hippie garb will receive a comp drink.
Pretty Groovy!

BLUE MASS
to honor the first responders

Sunday, November 22 - 9:30 a.m.
at St. Joseph Church

PUB GRUB FRIDAYS
KC Hall - 6:00-7:30 p.m.
Every Friday in November, serving appetizers,
assorted burger baskets, steak sandwiches, fish
sandwiches, shrimp baskets, chicken strips,
and more.

KC FAMILY
CORPORATE COMMUNION
Sunday, November 29 -9:00 a.m.
at Sacred Heart Church
All members and their families are invited
to process in and be seated together at this Mass.

DEER HUNTING WIDOWS
PAINTING NIGHT
Saturday, November 7

Limited spots available.
Y, Call Club for details.
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Thanksgiving Blessing

0 God,

We thank you for this earth, our home; for the wide sky and the
blessed sun, for the ocean and streams, for the towering hills and
the whispering wind, for the trees and green grass.

We thank you for our senses by which we hear the songs of birds,
and see the splendor of fields of golden wheat, and taste autumn's
fruit, rejoice in the feel of snow, and smell the breath of spring
flowers.

Grant us a heart opened wide to all this beauty; and save us from
being so blind that we pass unseeing when even the common
thornbush is aflame with your glory.

For each new dawn is filled with infinite possibilities for new
beginnings and new discoveries. Life is constantly changing and
renewing itself. In this new day of new beginnings with God, all
things are possible. We are restored and renewed in a joyous
awakening to the wonder that our lives are and, yet, can be.

Amen.

Grand Knight’s Message by David Lax

“BLUE MASS” TO BE HELD
NOVEMBER 22

The Owatonna Knights of Columbus Council 945 will be hosting a
“Blue Mass” on Sunday, November 22 at the 9:30 Mass at St.
Joseph’s Church. The Blue Mass is an opportunity to recognize
and give thanks to the first responders who serve Steele County.
Special guests will be members of the fire departments, police
departments, ambulance departments as well as the Steele County
Sheriff’s Department and Gold Cross Ambulance personnel. A
Fourth Degree honor guard will participate.

Following the Mass our special guests and KC members will be
treated to a breakfast at the Knights of Columbus Hall.

Join us as we recognize and those who when danger strikes they
run toward it, not away.

Dear Brother Knights,

It seems like the days are just running past us way too quickly. My
dad always told me that the older you get, the faster time goes. That
seems so true. Time is special to all of us and we need to do the best
with the time we have. So my wife Mary and | went on a two week
vacation to the west coast. We logged about 5,000 miles, had a great
time, and met a lot of people along the way. Vacations are just like our
busy lives, as we push to see so much in too little time that we do not
fully enjoy what we are taking time to visit. Our vacation was planned
for six months in advance and that time was here before we knew it.

Staying in motels when you travel is always challenging, as the bed
you are sleeping in is not your own, and the heating cooling unit for
your room is way too noisy. The quality of your sleep is not the
same, because you are tossing and turning and looking at the alarm
clock way too often.

After all is said and done, you find comfort in finding a Catholic
Church where God is with you to assist in your spiritual needs. My
wife Mary and | attended Mass at Blessed Sacrament Parish in
Ontario, Oregon. It was the only Catholic Church in the large city.
Father Jose Thomas Mudakodiyil welcomed us with open arms, as he
knew we were not of his local flock, but of the Catholic flock and
made us feel like we belonged to the parish. Our Catholic faith travels
with us, and we all need to welcome that as part of our vacation. Take
time with God, as he travels with us. Let Him In!

The Knights of Columbus Snake River Council 1656 is the Ontario
Council, which is not real large, but involved as their presence was
shown and felt with our time spent there. My point is, when we
travel, our Brother Knights are all around us if we look for them.

I will save talking about our trip for another time.
God Bless You All!

Aid & Assistance by Greg Nelson

KNIGHTS OF
COLUMBUS - BENEFIT
BREAKFAST
SCHEDULE 2015-2016

November 15  St. Mary’s Home/School Assoc.

December6  KC Benefit Breakfast — Holiday Extravaganza.
January 17 Special Olympics

January 31 KC Breakfast — St. Mary’s Open House
February 14  KC Valentine Breakfast — KC projects
February28  Gymnastic Club & 4-H Purple Ribbon Club
March 13 St. Mary’s Music Boosters

April 10 St. Vincent DePaul Society & Hospitality House

" Please remember in your prayers and thoughts all of our
sick or injured members of the Knights of Columbus and
their families. Let’s also offer up prayers for all deceased

“members and their families.

Let us be united in prayer for those facing ongoing
challenges...

Julie Bauer, Jonathan Becker, John Berning, Bruce Born,

Barb Claeys, Fr. Michael Cronin, Jack Dillemuth, Marilyn Dillemuth,
Lois Doyle, Bob Fischer, Mary Floersch, Ron Hanson, Rose Hoffman,
Barb Klecker, Jim Klecker, Larry Klocek, Marlys Knight, Don Loeb,
Bev Macht, Gil Mamer, Mary Mamer, Msgr. James McCauley,

Mary Meixner, Suzanne Miedema, Father Ed Mountain,

Dorothy Mulert, Darlene Mumm, Nancy Janke, Karen Pirkl,

Ray Pirkl, Kevin Raney, Sharon Rohwer, Peter Schneider,

Sharon Skala, Ivan Snorek, Howard Snyder, Jeanine Snyder,

Duane Spindler, Wilfred Wagner, Gary Wandrey, Jerry Weber,

Ludwig Wencl, Irene Wierzbinski, Jim Wierzbinski,

Shirley Wierzbinski, and Jan Wolf.

If anyone knows of a Brother Knight who is sick or injured, please
call Greg Nelson at (507) 676-1748.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Your Council will again be ringing the bells for the
Salvation Army during their 2015 campaign. The KCs
will cover all the locations in Owatonna on Saturday,
December 5. We need your help with this large
project. Please take a time slot when the scheduling
chairman calls. Complete details will be in the
December issue of The Key.




NEARLY 800 PATRONS ATTEND THE FIRST TWO BREAKFASTS

The 2015 - 2016 breakfast season started with the SERRA
Club on September 20 at St. Mary’s School. Thanks to our
dedicated breakfast patrons for the good attendance. SERRA
Club members assisted with the dining room duties. A total
of 340 meals were served.

The excellent Council 945 breakfast team was at their best
preparing the delicious menu. Thanks to the KC Sunday
breakfast team. Many of these Knights are regular workers at
every breakfast: Keven Boettcher, Tom Burke, Brian
Carlson, Joe Elbert, Terry Evans, Dave Fandel, Steve
Fisher, Bill Foreman, Kevin Gallagher, Steve and Karen
Graff, Jim Kaplan, Mark Kearin, Dennis Kelm, Harlan
Kern, LaVerne Klecker, Al Nelson, Tony Nguyen, Dave
Pfeifer, Will Pieper family, Dan and Jessica Sawyer, Lavern
Soukup, Jerome Spindler, Curt Supalla, Troy Titus, Ben
Trom, Eric Wandersee, Dave Wunderlich. The extra effort by
our breakfast closers is always appreciated.

Thanks to the Saturday prep team: Jerry Barry, Mike Jensen,
Al Jirele, LaVerne Klecker, Al Nelson, John Oberstein, Tim
Rice, Lyle Snider, Jerome Spindler, Walt Spindler, Ken
Thurnau, Earl Wheeler, Ray Willmott, and Ron Wolf. It is
our feeling that we have the best benefit breakfast available
in Owatonna. The reasonable cost, convenient table service,
and extensive menu make it a true value, and to top it off, it’s
delicious.

The second benefit breakfast of this season produced a nice
profit for the St. Mary’s REP program. Hungry breakfast
patrons numbering approximately 450 were treated to
another fine KC breakfast on Sunday morning, October 11.

The REP folks gave their usual fine support for this
breakfast. A big thank you goes out to the Saturday morning
prep crew and the Sunday crews. You do an excellent job of
providing a great benefit breakfast for all of Owatonna to
enjoy.

The Saturday prep team included: Jerry Barry, Tom Bremer,
Tony David, Bob Grebe, Mike Jensen, Al Jirele, LaVerne
Klecker, John Kriesel, Al Nelson, John Oberstein, Lyle
Snider, Jerome Spindler, Walt Spindler, Ken Thurnau, Earl
Wheeler, Ray Willmott, and Ron Wolf. Thanks to our
excellent Knights of Columbus Breakfast Team. The Sunday
team included: Tom Burke, Brian Carlson, Tim Chicos, Tom
Docksey, Joe Elbert, Steve Fisher, Steve and Karen Graff,
Ron Heim, Lee Jardine, Mark Kearin, Dennis Kelm, Harlan
Kern, LaVerne Klecker, Terry Kuck, Al Nelson, Tony
Nguyen, Will Pieper family, Dan Sawyer, Lavern Soukup,
Jerome Spindler, Troy Titus, Eric Wandersee, and Dave
Wunderlich. We have many workers, so if we missed
anyone, please let us know and accept our apologies. Our
next benefit breakfast will be held on Sunday, November 15,
for the benefit of the St. Mary’s Home and School
Association.

We invite all Brother Knights along with their families and
friends to attend this next breakfast. Also, if you are
interested in working on either the Saturday morning prep
crew or the Sunday crew, just give Al Nelson a call at 456-
4635. Additional help is always welcome. Your participation
is important and appreciated.

Praying the Rosary
for America...

AS human efforts fail to solye America’s

l\li.‘ Problems, we turn to God, through

His Holy Mother, asking His urgent I.;tlp.

f

\

The Americun THP - Americ a Needs Futima - way

PUBLIC SQUARE ROSARY RALLY
- AMERICA NEEDS FATIMA -

Saturday, October 10

The Public Square Rosary Rally America Needs Fatima was held Sunday,
October 18th, at 1:00 p.m. The weather conditions were perfect. The Rally
was set up by Steve Dornquast and led by Peter Schneider. The Fourth
Degree Honor Guard was present with representation from all Parishes
of the Council. The attendance was a bit small, but | know all of you were
there in spirit. A thank you to all who attended, and a special thank you

Fourth Degree Honor Guard from left to right: Ray Willmott, to all who helped with set-up to make it a success.

LaVerne Klecker, and Earl Wheeler.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEMORIAL MASS - November 7

The Owatonna Knights of Columbus Memorial Mass will be held on Saturday, November 7, at St. Joseph Church. The liturgy will
begin at 8:00 a.m. with Sir Knight Fr. John Sauer as celebrant and Sir Knight Fr. Edward McGrath as con-celebrant. There will be a

rosary prior to the Mass beginning at 7:30 a.m.

The memorial Mass is held each November and serves as a remembrance of those Knights who passed away since the previous

year’s Memorial Mass. Those Knights are: |awrence R. Bates

Herbert J. Budig

Kenneth J. Dillemuth

Gilbert F. Herget

Robert G. McDermott

Dr. James E. McEnaney
Donald C. Morman
James D. Postlewaite
Armond J. Rezac
Ronald L. Schleif

T

Everyone is invited to join the families of these Brother Knights as their memory is celebrated in this annual tradition.
Music will be provided by the Knights of Columbus Chorus under the direction of Stephen Nelson. A Fourth Degree honor guard

will assist with the ceremony.
Refreshments served after Mass at the KC Hall.



RESPECT LIFE ROSARY MARCH HELD
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 18

The annual Respect Life Rosary March was held at Sacred Heart Cemetery with windy conditions
challenging the flag bearers. An honor guard from the Msgr. Henry Speck Assembly, Fourth Degree
and cross bearer, Past Faithful Navigator LaVerne Klecker led the march.

Deacon Pat Fagan led the entourage in praying the rosary as they traversed the winding roadway
through the cemetery, passing by the grave markers of many Brother Knights and members of the
Catholic community of Owatonna.

At the conclusion of the march, attendees were treated to cookies, coffee, milk, and punch at the
cemetery maintenance building.

Msgr. Henry Speck Fourth Degree honor guard prepare for the march. From
left to right: Deacon Pat Fagan, John Mumm, Bruce Born, LaVerne Klecker,
Joe Elbert, Tim Rice, Dave Lax, and Bill Regan.

KC FISHING TRIP WAS A SUCCESS!

The KC fishing trip to Cut Foot Sioux (connected to Lake Winnibigoshish) went quite well.
Thirty-seven fellows, mostly from Owatonna, ventured North September 26 for a four day trip.
A warm south wind felt good, bringing the temperature into the seventies when we arrived.
It’s tough to do - fall fishing in those conditions. A few fish were caught that first day - just
| not good weather for walleyes. The weather cooled a bit — with a light frost a couple mornings
% —but it didn’t cool the lake very much. Water temp was in the 60’s all the while we were there..

The Windsor chops served to the group on Sunday were mighty tasty. Big THANKS to the
fellows in Cabin 19 for helping out: PGK Dan Wolfe, Ray Willmott, Mike Jensen, Paul

=3 Trautman, Walt Spindler, Dave Heine, and Gary Schwartz. Sir Knight Otto Lehrer even came
g1 over to visit, watch the Vikings, and helped cook and enjoy the chops with us.

Monday was fish contest day - and the weather wanted to put us to the test. The wind

Two bald eagles welcomed the switched — not necessarily for better fishing. However, by the end of the day, a number of
fishermen to four fun-filled days of respectable fish were entered. Biggest fish included: walleye, 25-1/2"; northern, 27-1/2”; and
fishing. crappie, 13-1/2". The advance of fall was about a week behind with the trees at about 35% in

fall colors. The eagles provided good shows of flying prowess. All in all, however, the trip
was enjoyable and most are planning to return again next year.

.

Otto with two crappies he ‘wished he had caught’..

From left to right: Mike Jensen, Paul Trautman, and Dave
Heine clean some fish.



2015-16 CounciL OFFICERS

Rufaht of the FMlontl

Chaplain: ..o Rev. John Sauer
Grand Knight: ................ Dave Lax (507) 456-1575
Deputy Grand Knight: .........cccccvveenene Gary Sanford
Chancellor: ... Nicholas Matejcek
Advocate: .....

WaArden: ... Lynn Becker
Inside Guard: ........cccccovieiviniciiinicien, Pete Schneider
Outside GUArd: ........cccovvevrvernciricie Harlan Kern
Financial Secretary: .......ccccooeovivncenne John Ahlberg
Treasurer: .....cccoeeeeueee. Tom Eichten
RECOMdEr: ..o Dan Sawyer
Trustee (3 year): ....cccoeceeenee PGK Wade Schroeder
Trustee (2 year): ...... PGK Dustin Reese
Trustee (1 year): .ccoovceevneiennienens PGK Dan Wolfe

Directors and Chairmen

Program Director: .........c.ccce.... Gary Sanford (DGK)
Membership Director: ....... LaVerne Klecker (PGK)
Adv/Publicity Director: .........c.ccccoeeevnennne Dan Ruiter =

Aid & ASSIStANCE: ....covvriiireeeeie Greg Nelson
KC Chorus Director ..... ... Stephen Nelson
Building Director .........ccccoeevveciinccenin Tom Elbert
Director of Church Activities: ......... Pete Schneider
Director of Youth Activities .................. Will Pieper
Dir. of Family Life Activities: ........ Stephen Nelson
Gambling Manager: ............ Randy Balausky (PGK)
District Deputy: .......ccccceeeueee Randy Balausky (PGK)
KC Hall Manager: .......... Mark Cunningham (PGK)
Benefits Advisor: Luke J. Rennie - (507) 417-4169

Bill Regan

Fifty-seven years and counting. That is how long
our Knight of the Month Bill Regan has been a
member of the Knights of Columbus. Bill joined
the Knights in 1958 at the parish in Adams,
Minnesota. The pastor at the time was Fr.
Leonard Clausen, who later became the pastor of
Sacred Heart Parish in Owatonna. Bill recalls his
early days in the KC’s when Fr. Clausen would
join the other KC members for games of poker
after the monthly KC meetings.

Bill attended St. Thomas University and was in
the ROTC Program, which lead to his joining the
Air Force where he served as a pilot for four
years. When Bill exited the service in 1954, he
returned to his home in LeRoy, Minnesota, and
bought three buses to start his first bus company.
It was there that Bill met his wife Sally. Bill and
his family moved to Owatonna in 1968 when he
purchased the former Mason Bus Co. and
established the Owatonna Bus Co. During their

59 years together, Bill and Sally have raised eight children, who have provided them with
20 grandchildren. All their children attended St. Mary’s School and Bill noted that his
oldest daughter Ann was in the last graduating class at the Catholic high school in 1975.

He recalls in his more active years with the Knights, working on the Lenten Fish Fries
and the old KC Food Stand at the fair. Bill tries to stay active with the Fourth Degree
these days and believes strongly in the great works of charity that the Knights perform
and how they help solidify the Catholic faith in the process. We thank Bill for his many
years of service and dedication to our Council and we are honored to have him as our
Knight of the Month recipient.

Benefits Corner by Luke J. Rennie

Membership by LaVerne Klecker

Single Premium Immediate Annuity

Planning for retirement has always been a source of tremendous anxiety.
As we wind down our working careers, fewer decisions can be more
important than making sure you walk away with enough resources to be
able to lead the life you choose for as long a time as the Lord gives you.
But even if you've been diligent during your working years, planned
appropriately, and saved up a significant sum of money, there's still no
knowing when your time will be up. Even actuaries don't have all of the
answers.

So retirement no matter how well-planned for always involves some
uncertainty. Removing that risk, and bringing certainty to the uncertain,
is exactly what makes the Single Premium Immediate Annuity (SPIA) such
a valuable option for so many. Structured properly, the Single Premium
Immediate Annuity removes the guesswork from retirement. Instead of
wondering how far their money will stretch, our members and their
spouses can know for certain how much they will get, and for how long.
The Single Premium immediate annuity can put their money to work and
their mind at rest.

To learn more, call me.
Luke Rennie, FICF, LUTCF, FSCP 507-417-4169

We are having a Major Degree Exemplification on Saturday,
November 21, at the KC Hall in Owatonna. Anyone who
knows of someone who would like to join, and is just
waiting to be asked, let me know and I will help you get
them signed up. All First Degree members, this is an
opportunity to become a Third Degree member.

The members in the KCs who are involved in our projects
have a lot of enthusiasm and enjoy the projects that they
participate in. We need to continue to sign up new members
to provide us with new ideas for projects that we could
bring into our Council.

Any members who have not paid their dues for the past
year, please get them paid. We need the money from our
dues to make ends meet for our Council expenses.

If you have any questions, please call me at (507) 451-4102
or my cell phone (507) 456-6738.

THURSDAY IS HOTDISH NIGHT
Thursday, November 19
Serving a couple varieties of Minnesota favorite
meal “Hotdish” in the Lounge from 5:45 to 6:45 p.m.
Meal served with homemade bread
and a cookie for dessert. All for $6.00.

TUESDAY NIGHT AT THE CLUB
Serving BLTs and soup
every Tuesday in November
5:45-6:45 p.m. in the Lounge.

RICHARD ROHWER CHRISTMAS PARTY
For special people with developmental disabilities.
Wednesday, December 2
SeniorPlace
Contact Russ Bowar, 451-1778, if you can help.
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Benefit Breakfast
for St. Mary’s Home/School Assn.
Sunday, November 15 8:00a.m.-12:30 p.m.
St. Mary’s School

Major Degree Exemplification
Saturday, November 21
KC Hall - First Degree - 9:30 a.m.
Second and Third Degree - 11:00 a.m.

KC Family Corporate Communion
Saturday, November 29
Sacred Heart Church - 9:00 a.m.

NOVEMBER 2015

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3 4 5 6 . 7 )
Monday Night Bar Bingo - 7:00 pm | Officers’ Meeting Pub Grub Friday KC Memorial
Football Challenge and Gambling 6:00 - 7:30 pm Mass
KC Hall Tuesday Night at the Meeting - 7:30 pm KC Lounge St. Joseph Church
Club Rosary - 7:30 am
5:45 - 6:45 pm Mass - 8:00 am
Deer Hunting
Widows Painting
Night
8 9 10 11 12 13 14
Bldg Mtg - 7:00 pm | Bar Bingo - 7:00 pm | General Meeting Pub Grub Friday
Program - 7:30 pm 6:00 - 7:30 pm
Monday Night Tuesday Night at the KC Lounge
Football Challenge Club
KC Hall 5:45 - 6:45 pm
15 16 17 18 19 20 21
Benefit Breakfast Monday Night Bar Bingo - 7:00 pm Hotdish Night Pub Grub Friday Major Degree
Benefitting the Football Challenge KC Hall 6:00 - 7:30 pm Exemplification
St. Mary's Home/ KC Hall Tuesday Night at the 5:45 - 6:45 pm KC Lounge KC Hall -9:30 am
School Assn. Club Please arrive
St. Mary's School 5:45 - 6:45 pm Fourth Degree by 9:00 am
8:00 am-12:30 pm Meger's Annual Second and Third
Food Shelf Degree - 11:00 am
Benefit Social
Brick-Meger
Funeral Home
reception center
6:00 - 8:30 pm
22 23 24 25 26 27 28
Blue Mass Monday Night Bar Bingo - 7:00 pm THANKSGIVING Pub Grub Friday

St. Joseph Church
9:30 am

Football Challenge
KC Hall

Tuesday Night at the
Club
5:45 - 6:45 pm

Club Closed

6:00 - 7:30 pm
KC Lounge

29

KC Family
Corporate
Communion
Sacred Heart
Church 9:00 am

30

Monday Night
Football Challenge
KC Hall




